
From: matthew cole
Sent: 7/14/2015 11:03:52 AM
To: jsams@citadel.edu; dgoff@citadel.edu; pricef@citadel.edu; 
wsteele@citadel.edu; thooper@citadel.edu; pmccoy@citadel.edu; 
rnuttall@citadel.edu; lpinson@citadel.edu; glapoint@citadel.edu; 
myerss@citadel.edu; mharrin1@citadel.edu; blivingston@gregoryelectric.com; 
Haley, Nikki; Spearman, Molly
Cc: 
Subject: Recall of Paul Tamburrino

Fellow Alumni and CAA Members,
                                                      Many of you may already be aware of the 
movement to recall Paul Tamburrino as CAA VP.  We want to make sure every 
member of the CAA is aware because many have asked what the issue is all 
about.  Paul is trying to attack the movement by saying it is about his opinion on 
the Confederate Navy Jack hanging in Summerall Chapel. This in not the truth 
as many of the petitioners have the same opinion.  The issue is Paul's constant 
disrespect, threats, bullying, and harassment of Citadel Alumni, Cadets, and 
Donors. Please see the attached dossier with evidence of Paul's behavior.  We 
simply find that his behavior is not keeping with The Citadel's Core Values of 
Honor, Duty, Respect.  Is this the type of representation we want for The Citadel, 
the CAA, ourselves?  Please share this with your classmates, districts, and all 
CAA members.  For further information and ways to help, please go to 
RecallPaul.com.

                                                      Thank you all for your time and consideration 
in this important matter.  We do not want this type of liability on the CAA or The 
Citadel.

Matthew Cole '96
CAA Life Member   


